
 

SUSPENSION OF THE SPECIAL REPO FACILITY 
5 December 2008 
 
The DMO's one-week Special Repo Facility, which was activated on Monday 
6 October 2008, is being suspended from the close of business today. Any 
future re-introduction of this facility will be kept under review. 
 
The DMO's overnight Standing Repo Facility continues to be available. 

 


